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commentletters

From: Tony Tyler <tony@1stopprinters.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 8:53 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter: Conservation (TAX) Pricing - Stop Punishing struggling families, poor 

and elderly for the states failure to provided water in time of droughts!

In Gov. Brown’s first term in the 70’s he was going to get us out of our cars and into public transportation. His 
plan, cancel all road projects. Now we are stuck in gridlock on the freeways, deprived of time with our families. 
We are experiencing the same disastrous effects from Brown’s water policy of neglect. If there is no water, you 
will have to conserve and curb the size of you family, or, you can just leave California. And, to force this on us, 
he has mandated the State Water Resource Control Board to levy and illegal water tax on us bypassing the state 
legislature. 
 
Why are you punishing our struggle families, poor, elderly and those on fixed incomes for the state’s failure to 
provide adequate water supplies in times of drought? Repeal this water tax or the board needs to resign along 
with Gov. Brown! 
 
Tony Tyler Apple Valley California 
 

(7/8/15) Public Workshop
Conservation Pricing

Deadline: 7/1/15  by 12:00 noon

6-17-15


